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Information Letter no. 06-2023 
 

 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 

 
Following the information letter no. 05-2023 FROM February 26, please let me remind you 
that based on the EFC Statutes any issues and proposals of a Member Federation to be 
discussed at the Ordinary Congress have to be submitted in writing to the General Secretary 
at least two months before the opening of the Ordinary Congress.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Jacek Slupski 
Secretary General 
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